
Hillcrest Village Soccer Club 
 

Under-06 Division  -  2024 
 

 

The Under-06 division is a program that we are really proud of here in 

Hillcrest.  Held on the soccer field at McNicoll Park on Mondays at 6:15 

pm, we help players develop all of the skills needed to enjoy the game of 

soccer.  We accept players six years of age and under as well as players 

who may be a bit older, but not yet ready to play in a full soccer program. 
 

We take all of the players registered and divide them into “teams”, 

according to age, size, attention span and abilities in order to maximize 

the enjoyment for the players in their beginning years of soccer activity. 
 

Under the leadership and guidance of our Under-06 program 

coordinator Gail Armstrong, we use players from our league to help 

coach the teams.  
 

As this group is young and just starting out in soccer, we use games such 

as “red light, green light”, “mother may I” and “what time is it Mr. Wolf” 

to develop the player’s listening skills, following direction skills and 

cooperation skills. 
 

As the season progresses, the players will be introduced to the basic 

concepts of soccer and given the opportunity to play and “fall in love” 

with “the beautiful game”.   
 

The last night for our weekly sessions is Tuesday September 03, because 

of the Labour Day holiday, and the season culminates with their 

championship game on Finals Day, Saturday September 07, 2024 at 1:00 

pm at McNicoll Park. 

We hope that all of our players and parents have enjoyed the season. 


